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Children's Mental Health Week is taking 
place next week on 7-13 February 2022. 

This year's theme is 

We will be encouraging children (and adults) 
to consider how they have grown, and how 
they can help others to grow. Children will 

partake in other enjoyable mindfulness 
activities to promote wellbeing.

Safer Internet 
Day 2022 is on 
8th February 
and celebrates 
young people’s 
role in creating 
a safer internet, 
whether that is 
whilst gaming 
and creating 
content, or 
interacting 
with their 
friends and 
peers.
THINKUKNOW- 
https://www.
thinkuknow.
co.uk/

We are all geographers this week in William Stockton! We have been studying maps, our 
country, our local area and even went to study canals and rivers around us. This active learning 
has been fantastic to see all around the school. Additionally we have been celebrating the 
Chinese New Year in Reception and Nursery. Well Done Everyone - A great week!

PARENTS, we have been 
nominated to be part of the 
Asda Foundation Green 
Token Giving online vote 
through our local Asda store 
EllesmerePort. 
The vote is NOW live and 
voting will close at midnight 
on Tuesday 31st May 2022. 
The cause with the most 
online votes will receive a 
£500 donation with second 
place receiving £400 and 
third place £300.
You and your supporters 
can vote for your group by 
visiting www.asda.com/
green-tokens and selecting 
EllesmerePort from the drop-
down box. Supporters will be 
able to vote once every seven 
days, so please encourage 
them to return and revote in 
the following weeks.

NSPCC

Thank you for your support with helping to raise 
funds for the NSPCC this week by dressing for digits! 

It was great to see the children in some of their 
number outfits 

whilst participating 
in some fun and 

challenging number 
games and activities 
throughout the day.

Library Visits
4M thoroughly enjoyed 
their reading adventure 
at the library on 
Thursday, seeing all 
the amazing books on 
offer. It is the turn of 
Mrs Holiday’s class on 
Monday

WELL DONE to 1W for 
a brilliant, informative 
learning assembly this 
morning! Considering it 
was your first time, the 
whole school thought you 
were wonderful! Next week 
is the turn of RG - 9.15am in 
the hall.
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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.

WORDWORD
SMARTSMART

       

Grace Atherton	 Lily Bancroft

Akai Hunter	 Oscar Bruce

Jaxson Pattin	 Jessica Carson

Amir Hafsi	 Daisy Martin

Gustas Rogulis	 Gabby Burns

Kenny Barnett	 Ethan Kennerley

Ruby Childs	 Mimi Freedman

Millie Pleavin	 Chrystal Darlington

Harry Carline	 Sam StanbrookEXECEXEC
HEADHEAD




